
 
 

INVITATION TO "2017 MOON FESTIVAL" 
 

– Dear All Parents of Young Children in Washington D.C., Maryland and Virginia, 

– Dear Representatives of Vietnamese-American Associations in the Washington Metropolitian Area, 

As a Vietnamese cultural heritage, "Moon Festival" (or "Tết Trung Thu") is considered a traditional 
event for young children of every community to gather and enjoy themselves at the Mid-Autumn time 
of the lunar year. NHÀ VIỆT NAM (Vietnamese Cultural Center) will be holding a "Moon Festival" in 
that tradition, and also to encourage young children in the Washington Metropolitian Area to 
participate in community activities. This year's festival will include a "talent contest" with monetary 
awards, as we realize the necessity for development of children's special talents at their early age. 

You and your children are cordially invited to 

NHÀ VIỆT NAM's 2017 MOON FESTIVAL 

10:00 a.m to 4:00 p.m., Sunday, October 01, 2017 

@ NOVA - Annandale Campus – Fitness Center & Gym 

8333 Little River Turnpike, Annandale, VA 22003 

 

Program for the event: 

* 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. : "Moon Festival" 
- Lion Dance - Games - Pop Quiz 

- Children's Talent Contest (Singing, Story-telling, Painting etc...) 

(Contestants need prior sign-up by Parents). 

* 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. : Music show and lantern parade  

- Mid-Autumn lanterns freely distributed for children's parade. 

* Dear Parents, please give your children a hand with their beautiful dresses for the 

parade – preferably Vietnamese traditional dresses. 
 

For the love of your children, please come join us at this special festival. 
 

As always, NHÀ VIỆT NAM welcome all supports from volunteers and contributions from our 

generous sponsors to make this year's Mid-Autumn Festival a big success. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

For Nhà Việt Nam and 2017 Moon Festival Organizing Team 

Hoàng Đức Long – Nguyễn Thu Thủy 

 


